
 

October 19, 2023 

Mental Health Screening and Transition Tools Training  
 

Dear providers, 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) wants to share our new Mental Health Screening and Transition 
Tools Training Deck with providers. There is no change to process for providers being initiated in 
this training. The training deck is intended to review existing process and inform providers of the 
new Department of Healthcare Services (DHCS) changes that will be rolled out in the future.  

 

You can find the training deck here: https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-
services/mental-health-screening-and-transition-tools.pdf  

 

Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 

  

https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-services/mental-health-screening-and-transition-tools.pdf
https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-services/mental-health-screening-and-transition-tools.pdf
mailto:PSInquiries@hpsm.org

